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Bulletin Board Policy 

The bulletin boards are intended for use by civic and non-profit organizations to 

publicize events.  Posting shall be at the discretion of the Library Director and will be 

subject to space limitations. 

Explicitly excluded are: 

1. Notices of merchandise or services for sale 

2. Rental announcements 

3. Notices of sales, auctions and related events 

4. Campaign literature 

5. Lost and found notices 

 


